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ICARS Newsletter 01.07.22 

Please find this week’s ICARS newsletter attached to this email. 

South West CHIS Pathway Documents 

From the week commencing 6th June, the South West CHIS providers have been sending 

letters to parents/guardians of year 11 children who are missing one or more vaccination. 

Pathway documents which have been signed off regionally are attached – please refer to the 

appropriate document for your area. These outline where children are required to go to receive 

missing vaccinations. 

Further Information 

• Back issues of these bulletins and attachments are available on the NHSEI website 

here.   

• If you have any questions or wish to provide feedback, please contact the Integrated 

Public Health Team at england.swscreeningandimms@nhs.net  
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